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Wen-Parker India Awarded NVOCC License  

 

Wen-Parker India (WPL) has been awarded an NVOCC license in Chennai after a detailed assessment and 

study by Indian Customs.   The NVOCC license will allow WPL to expand their portfolio of services for 

Inbound and Outbound cargo in Chennai.   

 

  “Wen-Parker’s strategically located CFS will help facilitate services using leading edge technology to do:  

buyer consolidations, container stuffing, container pick up, customs clearance and delivery,” states Vikas 

Khullar Managing Director, South Asia Region for Wen-Parker India.  

Chennai is one of six stations in India and part of a 26-office network for Wen-Parker Logistics worldwide.   

Other stations in India are:   Bangalore, Cochin, Hyderabad, Mumbai and New Delhi.   Wen-Parker Logistics 

is also in the process of securing a license for Mumbai to further expand their service network.  

“We are adding local and seasoned logistics professionals to our staff that will continue to deliver value 

to our business partners.  This expansion of WPL’s brand is critical for our ongoing business development,” 

adds Mr. Khullar.   

 

About Wen-Parker  

WPL currently services more than 80 countries across 6 continents and has been recognized as a Top 3PL 

for 2015 and 2016 by Global Trade Magazine and a 2016 winner of the Great Supply Chain Partner award 

from Supply Chain Brain Magazine.   

To learn more about WPL, our vertical market concentrations, and how our team of global professionals 

can tailor a global logistics solution for your company call us at (888) 978--3029, visit our website at 

www.wen-parker.com, LinkedIn  (Wen-Parker Logistics) and follow us on Twitter @Wen_Parker. 

 

Contact:  Lewis Leoce – (914) 815-5784  
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